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The Glen is a proposed new mixed-use project located at 3414 Monroe Street. It 
is comprised of 22,000 gross square feet on three levels including limited 
commercial space, support space and parking on the main level.  Levels two and 
three provide a total of 16 rental residential units including a mix of one, two, and  
three bedroom units.  All units have exterior space in the form of a balcony or 
terrace and have been designed to maximize views to the adjoining amenities 
while trying to respect sensitive adjacencies.  The main level includes 17 interior, 
secured bicycle parking spaces, 6 exterior bicycle parking spaces, 4 exterior 
moped parking spaces and 16 exterior automobile parking spaces.  The project 
also provides a bicycle repair station along Monroe Street and a dog water 
station along Glenway Street to provide community convenience and benefit to 
the many neighbors passing by this active corner. 
 
The site is zoned TSS (Traditional Shopping Street District).  The proposed 
design is in compliance with the prescribed City zoning requirements and the 
adopted neighborhood development plan.  It is also the direct result of site 
responsive design informed by community concerns shared with the design team 
in previous neighborhood meetings.   Several concerns addressed included but 
were not limited to looking at the breakdown of scale to avoid the perceived “big 
dumb box feel” of the neighboring development project, sensitivity to the 
pedestrian experience along the street, scale and massing stepping back a bit at 
the SE corner of the site to help preserve views of the adjoining property, 
material palette compatibility, parking / traffic concerns and sustainability. 
 
The architectural solution for the Glen combines nested wood and plaster forms, 
supported by a strong masonry base that is eroded along the street scape, 
allowing the forms above to float over the commercial space.  The supporting 
masonry mass transforms to a series of vertical walls or buttresses along the 
west elevation providing modulation of scale as the building transitions from 
Monroe Street to the single family residences that line the ascending Glenway 
streetscape.  The depth of these masonry fins allow a layer of balconies and 
trellises on the upper levels that add a layer of scale and detail along this 
elevation while providing the residential units the ability to maximize the views 
and usable open space overlooking the adjoining arboretum.  These piers also 
allow the building mass to step back at the main level along the two sidewalk 
exposures, providing a more scalable, inviting experience for the pedestrian.  
The masonry form is eroded along the east side of the site to reveal two smaller 
plaster clad forms that step back into the site and are separated by a series of 
small porches.  The primary materials of masonry, wood, and plaster are 
purposely used and executed in the composition to be respectful of the 
neighborhood and adjoining properties while striving to represent a building of 
the period and continued evolution of our neighborhoods, city and its rich history. 
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